## Sack Goldblatt Mitchell LLP Lawyers

20 Dundas St. W., Suite 1100, P.O. Box 180 Toronto ON M5G 2G8 T 415.977.6070 F 416.591.7333 www.sgmlaw.com

L. A. Richmond Direct Line: 416-979-6407 lrichmond@sgmlaw.com Our File No. 09-1445

October 22, 2009

## **VIA EMAIL & COURIER**

Ms. Kristen Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Intervention of the Canadian Union of Public Employees, Local One, Board File EB-2009-0243 Application by Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited for an energy distribution rate change

Enclosed are two hard copies of the written submissions of the Canadian Union of Public Employees, Local One, in the above noted application. An electronic version will be forwarded in PDF format.

Sincerely,

L. A. Richmond LAR:smf/cope 343

Encls.

c.c.

Mr. J. Camilleri

Mr. Victor Demelo

Mr. Colin McLorg

Mr David S. MacIntosh

Mr. Jay Shepherd

Mr. Michael Buonaguro

Mr. Roger Higgin

Mr. Peter Faye

Mr. Martin Davies

F:\DOC\00234911.DOC

